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REMINDERS

Check school website for
upcoming events

We can accept and administer
medications (lots of bugs this
half term) Please contact the

school office if you require
support with medications.

January  3

Please make sure ALL items
are labelled.

Please ensure your child has
adequate clothing on cold days

(waterproof/gloves/hat)

THE BIG QUESTION
NEXT WEEKS BIG QUESTION

“HOW DO WE MIX WINTER COLOURS?”

THAT WAS A COLD ONE!!!!
What a wonderful, albeit freezing cold one,

that was this week but with it brought
many beautiful opportunities to explore our
world when it is extremely cold! Our snowy
day adventures will certainly live on in my

memory for  long time!

EVENTS15 hours informal parents
evening  30th Jan 4.30-5.30

30hours informal parents
evening  1st Feb 4.30-5.30

SCHOOL SPIDER PAYMENTS

WE HAVE SEVERAL OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS
FOR THIS TERM. PLEASE CHECK YOUR SCHOOL
SPIDER ACCOUNT TO CHECK YOU ARE UP TO

DATE





Your paragraph text

INVESTIGATING HOW ICE MELTS












